
Antonia Hover 

'CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
,9/9/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09301-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 8:24 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: No more raises for FPL - Docket #2025001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2025 6:56 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: No more raises for FPL - Docket #20250011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: advocate@mail.actionbutton.org <advocate@mail.actionbutton.org> 
Sent: Friday, September 5, 2025 2:23 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: No more raises for FPL - Docket #20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Many of our residents cannot afford rent, utilities and groceries as it is. More and more people are also having 
heat strokes as climate change increases temperatures across the globe and right here at home in Florida. 
FPL's rate increase hundreds will make people choose between paying their light bill and putting food on the 
table. So many people I know have already left the state because they cannot afford to live here. This impacts 
our economy and work force. FPL's rate increase will only benefit executive who will get paid even more and 
receive bonuses. 
This is a matter of life or death. I am not being dramatic. FPL shut offs for nonpayment can result in people 
dying doing days of increases heat or for elderly folks or those who rely on ventilators or other machines. 

The Office of Public Counsel submitted expert testimony showing FPL is inflating the numbers and should cut 
rates by $620 million, not raise them. 

Please reject FPL’s request and prioritize customers' well-being and survival. 

This message was sent by Aidil Oscariz via ActionButton. on behalf of Catalyst Miami. Please reply to Aidil 
Oscariz at aidiloscariz@gmail.com. 
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